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14th September 2021  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,           

 

Holly Class residential trip to Hindleap Warren, Wednesday 3rd November to Friday 5th November 

 

We have booked for Holly class to attend Hindleap Warren in Ashdown Forest for two nights (three days) from 

Wednesday 3rd November to Friday 5th November. The residential trip will focus on team building and co-operation 

and involve a number of evening activities. This will be a wonderful opportunity for us to really bond as a class and 

think about our responsibilities to each other and the rest of the school. It promises to be a lot of fun!  There will 

be an information meeting on Friday 24th September at 3.15pm.  The meeting for both children and parents will be 

held in Holly Class and will provide an opportunity to discuss the trip. 

 

The total cost of this trip will be £153 per child with a £50 non-refundable deposit to be paid by Friday 1st 

October. The remaining balance is due by Thursday 21st October. If anyone feels they would have difficulty 

funding the trip, please let us know. 

 

We would of course like to take the whole of Holly class; however we would like to remind all of you that this trip is 

not compulsory and those pupils not attending the trip will be expected in school as normal. We will provide lessons 

and a selection of activities for these pupils.  We do hope, however, that all those who would like to attend the 

residential are able to so.   

 

Please could we ask that you complete the form below and return to the school office by Friday 17th September so 

that we can confirm numbers. Please also let us know if your child will not be attending so that we don’t have to 

chase people. 

 

For children who will be attending, further details will be sent home next week including the consent forms which 

should be returned along with the deposit.  

 

Best wishes 

Jacqui Groves    Rachel West 

Class Teacher   Executive Head Teacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Holly Class residential trip to Hindleap Warren, Weds 3rd November - Fri 5th November 

 

Child’s name: ___________________________________________________________ 

I would like to book a place for my child on the residential trip  

My child will not be attending the residential trip                                                

I will attend the parent meeting on Friday 24th September  


